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Item: 2024-25 Period 4 Financial Monitoring Report 
 
Considered by Scrutiny & Overview Committee on 14 October 2024 
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The Committee welcomed 
the commitment of the 
Administration to reviewing 
whether there would be 
benefit in the SEND transport 
budget sitting within the 
Children and Young People 
directorate, considering they 
are the client department and 
would recommend that the 
outcome from this review is 
reported back to the 
Committee, as part of the 
budget setting process. 

Cllr Jason 
Cummings – 

Cabinet Member 
for Finance 

Accepted 
 

The charging of transport costs to the CYPE 
directorate (changing to a trading model in the 
SCRER directorate) will be considered as part 

of 2025-26 budget setting. 

Jane West 
S151 Officer 

No direct 
financial 

implications 
February 2025 

February 
2025 as 
part of 
budget 
setting 
process 

 
 


